ELIZABETHTOWN HIGH SCHOOL

620 North Mulberry Lane, Elizabethtown, Kentucky 42701
Phone: (270) 769-3381 Fax: (270) 769-2539

November 10, 2021

Elizabethtown Board of Education

Chairman Mr. Paul Godfrey

219 Helm Street

Elizabethtown, KY 42701 =

Dear Elizabethtown Board of Education,

Upon review of the EHS Bowling program coaching staff, as Principal of Elizabethtown High School, |
would like to formally request the addition of the position “Girls Bowling Head Coach” in equal stipend to
“Boys Bowling Head Coach” effective the current 2021-2022 Season.

Currently our program is led by one Head Coach for both the Boys and Girls Programs with a current
roster of 22 student/athletes in the stipend amount of $1500. The request is to provide a Head Coach
position and stipend for each in the amount of $1500. The EHS Bowling program has consistently
rostered an average of 17 Middle and High student/athletes since the inception of the program in 2014.
With the addition of the requested coach | feel we will be able to better serve our students and the
Bowling program moving forward.

Thank you for considering this request.
Sincerely, W
Mr Thad Elmore

Principal

Elizabethtown High School

Cc: Kelli Bush/EIS Superintendent
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Elizabethtown Independent Schools



